
 

 

 
 

  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

You're Invited: God Bless America Family Festival June 5, 2016 
 
Angelika Selle 
May 17, 2016 
 
Dear friends and supporters, 
 
We are thrilled to be able to invite you, your friends, and family to the momentous 
God Bless America Family Festival, that will be attended by our Co-Founder, Dr. Hak 
Ja Han Moon! It will be an uplifting experience reaffirming the vision for America Rev. 
and Mrs. Moon emphasized 40 years ago at Yankee Stadium: 
  
That strong, healthy families are the cornerstone of a strong nation, and that America 
is indeed God's hope to establishing a world of peace, transcendent of color, 
nationality, and religion. 
 
Let's come together in support of this vision of peace through God-centered 
marriage, families and relationships. We hope you will feel inspired to show your 
commitment to these essential values and this historic event by celebrating with us 
as family. 
 
The festival is hosted by Family Federation for World Peace, and will take place from 
10am to 3pm on June 5, 2016, at the co-founders' family estate (723 S. Broadway, 
Tarrytown, NY 10591). Women's Federation for World Peace USA will be hosting a 
vendor table, so be sure to stop by! 
 

                 
Angelika Selle                             Juanita Pierre-Louis                    Katarina Connery 
President, WFWP USA              Vice President, WFWP USA       Vice President, WFWP 
USA 

  
WHAT TO EXPECT: A fun filled day for the whole family! 

 Live Music 
 Ultimate Frisbee 
 International Foods 
 Tea on the lawn 



 

 

 Bounce house 
 Water Balloon Games 
 Martial Arts Demonstration 
 And much more!  

 

   

HOW TO REGISTER: 
 
The registration fee is $10, which can be paid in advance online, or at the gate. For 
additional information on parking, the event, and to register, 
visit AmericaIsGodsHope.org. 
   

   

    

 

 


